
DMS and DHS Board Update 
February 2018 

 
 

 Dansville High School students in PALS (Student Assistance Leadership and Service) held an 
“exchange day” with Lansing Sexton High School. Several of our students and their students had 
an opportunity to visit the other school and bring back new ideas to share with others. 

 
 Dansville had 8 high school band students participate in District Solo and Ensemble Festival. 

Congratulations to Edward Hahn and Tyler Sutfin who earned a Division 1 rating and qualified 
for the State Solo Festival. 

 
 Congratulations to the Dansville FFA students who competed in the District Competition. Both of 

our Demonstration teams (Bethany Wilkins, Gaby Ankney, Michael Malthaner and Levi Zeitz) 
earned Silver, as well as Jaden Dietz and Sybella Leverton for their Job Interview. Megan 
Sorenson earned Silver for Creed, and Olivia Calderone earned Gold. Olivia Calderone went 
on to earn another Gold at Regional Contest and is an alternate for the state competition. 

 

 The Dansville Ladybugs donated a classroom set of microscopes for use in our science 
classrooms. They also donated $500 for students who need financial assistance to attend the 
annual Washington, DC trip. 

 

 The National Honor Society partnered with the Red Cross to run our third Blood Drive of the 
year. 

 

 Brendan Ryder was recognized as the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club Student of the Quarter. 
Dansville teachers selected Brendan because of his academic achievement and positive work 
ethic. 
 

 Dansville students had an opportunity to spend the afternoon of their half-day of school learning 
more about testing strategies from a Sylvan SAT specialist. Heather Gucky organizes these 
sessions for students on each of our half days of school. 
 

 The Drama Club presented Holka-Polka for our staff and students. It was a wonderful 
performance and involved many of our high school students. 

https://www.facebook.com/FFADansville/?fref=mentions

